
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

12th October 2022: Nearly new 

uniform sale at Wilberforce House

2nd December 2022: Christmas 

Fair at Wilberforce House

3rd February 2023: Parents quiz 
night at Wilberforce House
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NORTHBROOK WRAPPING 

PAPER

Each year we invite parents to 

purchase wrapping paper and 

related items from Northbrook. A 
percentage of every sale goes to the 

Study Association, when you 

nominate ‘The Study Prep’. An e-

brochure will be available in the next 

few weeks and we will circulate the 
details. We greatly appreciate your 

support.

CHRISTMAS CARDS

In collaboration with The Dandy 

Arthouse, the girls will be busy 
creating their designs for this year’s 

Christmas cards. A sample will soon 

be coming home in your daughters’ 

bags, together with an order form 

which lists various other items you 
may wish to purchase. The Study 

Association receives a percentage 

of every sale. We greatly appreciate 

your support.

A very warm welcome to all our new 

girls and their families, and welcome 

back to all girls returning to The 

Study Prep after the lovely summer 

break. 

The Study Association is a parent 

body that supports the school 

community, welcoming new 

families, liaising with our class reps 

and organising social events and 
fundraising activities, which play 

such a key role in school life.

This newsletter is your termly 

update with details of key events 

planned for the term. 

NEARLY NEW AUTUMN SALE

Please make donations of uniforms 

from Monday  3rd October to 

Thursday 6th October in the bins 

provided at the gates of Wilberforce 
House and Spencer House. 

A perfect time to clear out and 

stock up!

Skirts, dresses, PE and ballet kit, 

ballet shoes and good condition 
coats/raincoats needed. See school 

website here for pricelist.

The sale will be held on Wednesday 

12th October at 3pm in Wilberforce 

House. 

We will only be able to accept cash 

at this sale. 

CHRISTMAS FAIR

The Christmas Fair is always the 

highlight of the year for the girls. 

Each year group will be responsible 

for a stall and your class reps will be 
in touch to co-ordinate this. The 

stalls will be as follows:

Reception – Nearly New Toys

Year 1 – Santa’s Grotto

Year 2 – Teddy Tombola

Year 3 – Traditional Games

Year 4 – Cakes and Refreshments

Year 5 – Presents for Parents

Year 6 – Santa’s Spa

The teddy tombola at the Christmas 
Fair is always a huge success with 

the girls across all ages. Please seek 

out all those unwanted, good quality 

and above all, clean, washed teddies 

and soft toys for the tombola. 

The girls also have a wonderful time 

each year looking through the 

nearly new toys sale. Please 

consider donating any toys, games 

and puzzles that other girls may 
enjoy. The Fair runs on your 

generosity of donations and time, so 

we thank you for all of your help!

More information about Christmas 

activities will be sent out after half 
term.

We look forward to working with you!

Smera, Bianca, Louise, Susie and Tamsyn. 

https://www.northbrookfundraising.co.uk/
https://www.thestudyprep.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/05/NEARLY-NEW-UNIFORM-PRICE-LIST-2020-2021.211012702.pdf

